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Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 
New Haven Board of Alders 
 
Dear President Walker-Myers:  
 
I submit the attached Order as a communication to the Board of Alders calling for a workshop to receive and 
review an update on annual homelessness strategies and initiatives, and departmental updates on the 
effectiveness of existing programs and initiatives made to solve this important social problem.   
 
I also request that all other relevant parties be invited to attend the workshop to access all efforts made to 
address this critical social issue.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this communication. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Hon. Darryl J. Brackeen, Jr. 
Hon. Darryl J. Brackeen, Jr. 
Alder, Ward 26 
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